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December 01, 2004

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Fux (416) 35-4509

We were very pleased with our choice of KCL Contracting & engineering Ltd. in
building our Kimberley/Beaches Public School additions and renovations, which was

completed during February 2004.

KCL have demonstrated a high level of response and support throughout the project. The
quality of work and management techniques was of high standards. Wc continue fo
invite KCL to bid on several other facility projects we currently have in process.

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to ca]l

Sincerely,
Py ARE

Fans Mansur, P.Eng.

Project Supervisor

Design & Construction
Facility Services

Toronto District School Board
(416) 3954557




